
Research Professional Provides Free Access to Coronavirus-Related 

Research Funding and News 

Research Professional is closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation. In order to 

contribute to the ongoing scholarly endeavours to combat the coronavirus pandemic, 

Research Professional is offering news coverage related to COVID-19 and relevant 

funding opportunities related to the pandemic. 

> Important coronavirus-related news, available for free on the Research Professional 

News website (https://dmtrk.net/E9T-6TGDN-3HSAU-40JDF8-0/c.aspx); 

> A curated list of relevant funding opportunities related to COVID-19 from a variety 

of global funders, downloadable from the Research Professional News site 

(https://dmtrk.net/E9T-6TGDN-3HSAU-40JDF9-0/c.aspx). 

https://dmtrk.net/E9T-6TGDN-3HSAU-40JDF8-0/c.aspx
https://dmtrk.net/E9T-6TGDN-3HSAU-40JDF9-0/c.aspx

